
TOWN OF FREEPORT 
General Assistance Office 

30 Main Street, Freeport ME  04032 
ph: 865-4743 x120   fax: 865-0929 

jhanselman@freeportmaine.com 

MEMO TO:  Peter Joseph, Town Manager 

FROM: Johanna Hanselman, GA Administrator 

SUBJECT: Heat Assistance Donations 

DATE:  January 21, 2020 

At this particular time of year when we are tallying up donations to the Fire/Rescue 

Department, Library and Heating Assistance Fund from our annual fundraising request, I 

am particularly aware of just how much Freeport is a community that cares. This year 

109 contributions were made to the Freeport Heating Assistance Fund for a total amount 

of $13,065.  

Attached you will find the list of Freeport residents who so generously gave to this fund.  

Please have the Town Council accept these donations at their February 4, 2020 Town 

Council meeting. 
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